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WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING...

The children have really enjoyed spending lots of time together
during the summer holidays saying goodbye to our friends
leaving for school and welcoming lots of new friends into our
nursery. We had a fabulous week celebrating our pre-school
graduation. We have also enjoyed looking after our plants and
our butterflies, which we released when they were ready. We
took part in lots of football games following on from the Euros.
We spent the summer getting involved in water play, lots of
sensory play, den building, physical play and sharing lots of
different stories whilst enjoying the sunshine. Over the last few
weeks, the children have also really enjoyed learning all about
different destinations around the world, holidays and all the
different ways we can travel. A very popular holiday this year :
has been camping. We have spoken about our favourite places
to visit, and shared lots of holiday pictures and memories.
Please keep sending your holiday and summer pictures
through and thank you to those who already have.

LOOK WHAT WE WILL BE DOING...

In the upcoming weeks we will be welcoming lots of new
children and their families into our nursery. Our focus will be
on “all about me” and “what’s new.” This will incorporate lots of
keyworker group times to help everybody settle into nursery as
quickly as possible. During keyworker group times we often talk
about our families and use of family books, so if you have any
updated family pictures, please can you send them over via
parent zone or email. We have lots of dates for the diary over
the upcoming months and our first one will be our School
readiness/ internet safety workshop on Wednesday 18th
September, and this will cover how to help prepare children for
school. Our last school readiness workshop was a great
success and really gave parents an insight of how to prepare
and what to expect.

Dates for the Diary:
2ND-6TH SEPTEMBER - ZERO WASTE WEEK
SEPTEMBER- FRIENDSHIP MONTH
6TH SEPTEMBER - NATIONAL READ A BOOK DAY

If any parents or grandparents would like to come and read with us,
please let a member of staff know.

9TH SEPTEMBER - TEDDY BEAR PICNIC DAY

18TH SEPTEMBER - SCHOOL READINESS/ INTERNET
SAFETY WORKSHOP
6:30- 7:30
SATURDAY 12TH OCTOBER- STAY AND PLAY SESSION
10:00am- 12:00pm
Our Contact Details are as follows:-

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help




